
 

 

 

Bloomz 

In order to track the behavior trends of 
your child, please download the Bloomz 
app! This app will also be used by both 
your child’s teacher as well as the school 
to communicate with you on a regular 
basis. Please make sure to download the 
free app and use your child’s classroom 
code to gain access to important 
information; you can even check your 
child’s progress to his or her behavior 
goal each day! 

Choose your weather! 

In order to adhere to the guidelines 
established under the Ohio Department 
of Education’s Positive Behavioral 
Interventions and Supports (PBIS), 
students have the opportunity to earn 
points, not lose them, each day. The 
following analogies will often be used to 
increase student understanding: 

4 points: Sunny 

3 points: Partly Cloudy 

2 points: Cloudy 

1 point: Rainy 

0 points: Stormy 

*In a 3rd or 4th grade rotation, students 
can earn a maximum of three (3) points in 
each class rotation, so a three-point 
award is considered “sunny”. 

 Go for the perfect day! 
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  Leadership Celebrations 

Each quarter, students will be given a 
point goal in which to accumulate 
points. Any student meeting or 
exceeding the behavior goal will be able 
to attend the Mifflin Leadership 
celebration. Here are some of the ideas 
that are currently in discussion by the 
PBIS Committee to host for the students 
earning their point goal: 

Quarter One: SkyDome Planetarium 

Quarter Two: Directed Paint 

Quarter Three: Hawaiian Luau 

Quarter Four: Kickball vs. Teachers 

 

“Leadership is much more an 

art, a belief, a condition of 

the heart, than a set of things 

to do. The visible signs of 

artful leadership are 

expressed, ultimately, in its 

practice.” 

Max Depree 

  

Houses 

Each quarter, students will earn points 
that raise house totals that are 
displayed on a scoreboard for all to see. 
At the end of the quarter, the house that 
has earned the most points will earn a 
pizza party and Mr. Stump will dye his 
hair the house color! 
 
Tamaa (green): House of the Ambitious 
Fidélité (yellow): House of the Loyal 
Sabedoria (blue): House of the Wise 
Tharros (red): House of the Brave 
 
Near the end of each quarter, students 
will also receive explicit instruction on 
expected behaviors during house 
meetings, a time for students of all 
grade levels to come together and 
participate in a fun activity to remind 
them of school rules and promote house 
unity. A special thank you to our house 
leaders for putting on great house 
meetings all year long. 
Good luck to all of our houses this year! 

Students in K-2nd Grade: 

Students in these grade levels will earn 
points throughout three different parts 
of the day to earn a maximum of ten (10) 
daily points. Points are awarded as 
follows: 

Morning: 0, 1, 2, 3 or 4 points 
Afternoon: 0, 1, 2, 3 or 4 points 
Special: 0, 1, or 2 points 

 

Students in 3rd & 4th Grade: 

Students in these grade levels will earn 
points throughout four different parts of 
the day to earn a maximum of ten (10) 
daily points due to students switching 
classes for different subjects. Points are 
awarded as follows: 

Rotation One: 0, 1, 2, or 3 points 
Rotation Two: 0, 1, 2, or 3  points 
Rotation Three: 0, 1, 2, or 3  points 
Special: 0 or 1 point 
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